16805 WCR 19 1/2, Platteville, Colorado 80651

September 8, 1982
Fort St. Vrain

Public Service Company °F Colorado

Unit No. 1
P-82375
Mr. Glen L. Madsen, Chief ;fJ;A
Reactor Projects Branch 1 ne o
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission J\\' SEP | 3 1082
Region IV L
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

611 Ryan Plaza Drive; Suite 1000

Arlington, Texas 76011

SUBJECT: NRC Inspection Report
No. 50-267/82-14

REFERENCES: NRC Letter, Aug. 11, 1982,
G. L. Madsen to 0. R. Lee

PSC Letter, Aug. 19, 1982,
D. W. Warembourg to
J. T. Collins

NRC Letter, June 11, 1982,
J. T. Collins to 0. R. Lee

Dear Mr. Madsen:

In accordance with your Jletter of August 11, 1982, we are
transmitting herein, our responses to the six (6) open items noted in
NRC Inspection Report 50-267/82-14. It should be noted however, that
many of these open items have already been responded to, either in
part or fully, as part of our responses to inspection 50-267/82-01,
in correspondence to Mr. John T. Collins, Regional Administrator, NRC
Region IV.
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